From: Devin Walters

To: Jeffrey Fischbach; Tom Ferrara; Greg Weiner; *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Local Rumor Support
Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:52:27 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good Afternoon,

I am writing this email to express my support of the new business Local Rumor's liquor
license application. I have lived across the street for over three years now and have always
thought the area would benefit from a restaurant and bar. The restaurant is going to bring more
people to the area which also means all of the nearby shops will get more foot traffic. [ am
excited to see Local Rumor become a community hub bringing neighbors and the community
closer together. Thanks for taking the time to read this support letter.

Devin Walters
651-500-5371
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